To commemorate the 550th Birth Anniversary of
Shri Guru Nanak Dev Ji

Blood Donation Camp

On
02"¢ April, 2019
Tuesday
10:00 am onwards
At

Department of Biochemistry
BMS Block-II, Sector-25, Chandigarh

Organized by: Department of Biochemistry,
Panjab University, Chandigarh.
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DEPARTMENT OF BIOCHEMISTRY, PANJAB UNIVERSITY,
CHANDIGARH
(DST-FIST & UGC-SAP SUPPORTED DEPARTMENT)

Notice

A Blood Donation Camp is being organized by the Department of
Biochemistry, P. U. Chandigarh on 2nd April 2019 from 10.00 a.m. onwards
in the BMS Block-II, Sector 25 campus to commemorate the 550th Birth
Anniversary of Shri Guru Nanak Dev Ji.

In this respect, your Department, its members and students are cordially
invited to participate so as to make it a successful event and spread Guru
Nanak Devji's message of brotherhood by donating blood for others. Those
who want to register themselves for the same may contact our office or can
send their names through e-mail to The Chairperson, Department of
Biochemistry, PU at e-mail address biochem@pu.ac.in or by sending the SMS
to Mobile No. 9815502214, with the details of Name, Blood Group and mobile

Number, so that arrangements can be made for the donors.

W

(Prof. A;chana Bhatnagar)
Chairperson
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